Good Morning Kathy,

| live at 272 Clarence Street, Mike Jensen and | are absolutely for the improvements on OBB'S
BAR bar.

My hat is off to Jim, He continues to keep a open relationship with the neighbors, he cares about
the neighborhood and the safety of all that comes to our community, As a customer or not. When
you listen to him talk in these meeting he always makes mention of the SAFETY of his customers
and NEIGHBORS.

I wish him the utmost success with all of these improvements for his business & our community. |
hope that his business continues to grow. As a neighbor it's actually nice to be able to walk to a
restaurant and enjoy a GREAT meal in a clean,caring environment.

Sorry I'm not able to attend the scheduled meeting, But truly wanted to voice our opinions.

WE ARE ALL FOR WHATEVER IMPROVEMENTS ARE IN PLACE FOR OBB"S BAR.

Thank you & Have A Wonderful Day.



